Announcement to be posted
for permanent CEO position

KIMBERLE GRAVELLE
DIRECTOR, UNIT I

Aniin, first I would like to
wish everyone a Merry Christmas
and safe and happy New Year.

[ want to thank the service men
and women who cannot be home
for Christmas and the families
who are home during this holiday

season without them.

During our last meeting, the
board of directors voted to post
the position of casino Chief
Executive Officer (CEO). We
have been operating with a tem-
porary CEO for a year now and
we need to fill this position with
the best qualified individual in

order to move our casino forward.

When the temporary CEO was
hired, it was under a three-month
contract with the intent to assist
us in hiring a permanent CEO.
With someone permanent in this
position, we should see positive
changes and increased revenue as
we move forward.

Further, I have been reading
the “cry wolf” reports that are
being circulated among our team
members and on social media.
This is a ploy to cause chaos and
is coming from someone who is
supposed to be in charge. These
reports are blaming the board of

directors for things we haven’t
made decisions on yet, and we
wonder why we’re having prob-
lems with low morale. If we can’t
set an example for the employ-
ees and members, what can we
expect? This is not the sign of
good leadership.

On a good note, the JKL
Bahweting School gymnasium
has progressed according to plan
and is enclosed now and awaiting
the final touches to the interior. I
would like to thank the board of
directors for making this possible
for the students at the school.
They will have a safe and secure
gym area and no longer need to
be transported to the Big Bear for
gym classes.

If you have any questions
or comments, you can contact
me at (906) 203-6083 or at
KKGravelle@saulttribe.net.

Thank you,

Kim Gravelle



